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NEW APPROACH TO OFFICERS MEETING IN BELFAST ON
FRIDAY, MAY 26,2017

Chris Vaagt was asked to redesign and facilitate the new officers meeting to the IBA at its Midyear Meeting
The anouncement was:

0830 - 1000 IBA Committee and Forum Leadership Knowledge Network

All officers of sections, committees and fora are invited to attend this training, which will provide a best-practices guide on how
to work with their membership and fellow officers. The training will cover areas such as working with the IBA office, general
policies to be aware of, conference planning, special project planning, formulation of business plans, budgets, communication
with members and publications. Attendance is optional but strongly recommend for committee officers who have not served in
any role before.

The feedback was:
“If | would have known what | learned today 15 years ago, how different | would have approached my Officer’s role...”
“I go to know wonderful people”

“Finally a usefull meeting in the IBA which was not so boring”
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